
Community Preservation Committee 
Meeting Minutes 

Tuesday, June 21, 2016, 6:30pm 
Miscoe Hill School Auditorium 

 
Members present:  Dan Byer, Peter Denton, Anne Mazar and Wayne Wagner 
Others Present: Sharon Cutler 
 
Peter made a motion to recommend to the Town to transfer $25,000 from the 
Community Preservation Budgeted Reserve Account to fund the installation of a 
drainage system on Tetreault Field, as well as upgrades and repairs to the 
Veteran’s Park outfield; Wayne seconded the motion and it was unanimously 
approved. 
 
Dan made a motion to set aside $200 from the CPA Administrative Account for 
signage to post at project sites letting the public know that CPA funds made each 
project possible, Wayne seconded the motion and it was unanimously approved. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 6:50 pm. 
 
Submitted By Anne S. Mazar 
 


